o

r R :imw—w
-

The Experimental Farm

FRIENDS OF THE FARM (PEI) ASSOCIATION

The Board 2016/17: Lane MacLaren, Chair; Doug MacDonald, Vice Chair;
Nora Jenkins, Sec.-Treas.; Connie MacKay- Carr; Sharon Larter,
Catherine Hennessey; Laura Lee Howard; Linda Thomas
Robert Harris painting of the Farm property Libby Martin; Sylvia Poirier; Gertie Purdy
(Circa 1800's) courtesy Confederation Centre Art Gallery

ANNUAL MEETING
&

Presentation of the Janice Simmonds Award
Tuesday, Nov 7, 2017 7 pm

FARM CENTER, 420 University Avenue

Special Speaker: Bruce MacNaughton

Please see a membership renewal form below. Memberships are an important support for the
work of Friends of the Farm and for the Board to carry on the main activity, as it does, of
advocating to the levels of government that the Farm be protected as a public green space.
Other activities of the Friends of the Farm this year were the Clean up the Farm day in May,
the crown garden, plaques for the Premier’s Groove, memorial bench and another successful
kite flying on October 15. Thanks to volunteers, participants and sponsors.

Please join us for our annual meeting. Your annual membership is received with thanks.

ADDRESS:




